Paul O. Mohn To Be Sworn as ABC 10th V.P.

ONLY SECOND AREA MAN TO HOLD NATIONAL OFFICE

Paul O. Mohn of Silver Spring, Md., a past president of the Nation's Capital Area Bowling Association, will be installed as the 10th vice-president of the American Bowling Congress at the Association's Hall of Fame ceremony.

Mohn was elected to the ABC vice presidency at the last annual meeting and convention of the Congress. He is only the second man in this area to be so honored by the ABC. Matt Bennie is the other man to hold the national office of ABC president. Mohn will ascend to the ABC presidency in ten years.

Mohn has been active in the local Association for many years, serving as a director and president. He was elected to an ABC Directorship in



1968. He is an economist for the U.S. Department of Agriculture.

His installation as vice-president will take place during the Hall of Fame ceremony at the Sheraton National on October 25th.